
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

I’m a landlord in Clackamas County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  These over the top 

restrictions will encourage apartment complexes to convert to condos damaging our already 

struggling rental market.  It will hurt the people you are trying to help.  

 

Loree Kaiser 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


